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Updated: February 8, 2023 
 
 
 
 
All bats MUST have one of the following stamps to be considered legal in the WMSPL. 
 

     
 
Exception: Wooden softball bats do not have to be stamped with a BPF of 1.20 and may be used and are 
legal in all WMSPL play.  Wooden bats need to be marked “OFFICIAL SOFTBALL” by the manufacturer. 
The WMSPL will decide on any necessary grandfathering that will need to be done prior to the start of 
each season. 
 
*NOTE* Banned bats from the following association(s) will take precedence over lists where the bat may 
be approved and will not be allowed in the WMSPL.  The link(s) below show the banned bats (as of 
February 8, 2023): 
 
USSSA:  
http://usssa.com/slowpitch/slowpitch-withdrawn-andor-non-compliant-softball-bat-models 
 
Remember to always check the www.usssa.com website for the updated list of banned bats (in case the 
above link has been changed). 
 
 

Altered Bat Policy 
The WMSPL will be following the NSA Canada “Altered Bat Policy” as referenced in the following link (as 
of February 8, 2023): 
 
NSA Canada: 
https://nsacanada.ca/bats/ 
 
Remember to always check the nsacanada.ca website for the updated policy (in case the above link has 
been changed). 
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